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Press Release 
Walmart® “schools” students on scholarships! 

State Representative Kenyatta Johnson launches “Have YOU Done It Yet?™” A 
scholarship awareness campaign supported by Walmart®. 

 

Philadelphia PA, October 5, 2011:  Representing the 186th Legislative District, State Rep. Kenyatta 

Johnson, (D-Phila) founder of Peace NOT Guns®, a community gun prevention program, has 
partnered with the retail giant Walmart® to present “Have YOU Done It Yet™, a scholarship 
awareness campaign that will award $1,500 to the student who applies for the highest dollar 
amount of scholarships.  
 

“We understand that the process of applying and paying for college can be overwhelming 
and, for many, may seem unattainable,” Rep. Johnson states “However, we want families to 
know that there are resources available to help them through this process and encourage 
students to apply for every scholarship they are eligible to receive.”  

 
Launching with a series of high school rallies, this three month campaign which targets 

12th graders in Philadelphia, will conclude at the Peace NOT Guns “HYDIY” Awards Banquet on 
December 8, 2011 at the Yesha Ministry Fellowship Hall located at 22nd & Snyder Ave.  

 
For additional information please contact the office of State Rep. Kenyatta Johnson at 

215.952.3378. 
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